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Peter Pan Foundation founder Leslie Noel 
and the Executive Director of Born This Way 
Foundation Maya Smith. Photos provided

The Peter Pan Foundation hosted a community 
kindness event Sept. 19 at their location in 
Lafayette, in partnership with the Born This Way 
Foundation as part of their #bekind21 campaign. 
Guests were invited to participate in a variety of 
activities that represented the four pillars of the 
#bekind21 campaign: kindness, love, acceptance 
and bravery. During the two-hour event nearly 100 
people visited and participated in the activities. The 
Peter Pan Foundation and Born This Way were 
thrilled to see such fantastic community support 
toward helping spread kindness, an integral part of 
the mission of both of these organizations.
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Lafayette resident Sadie Poole, who participates with the PPF and designed the T-shirt for this 
kindness event.
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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